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What a great day for riding, we had 19 riders turn out.  We rode 8 sections, 4 loops. 

Bob did a great job in laying out the sections. (By himself I might add) I think the difficulty in 

the sections were about right. Talking with Bob he said he focused on the obstacles not the turns 

getting to them.   

With the good turn out I saw a lot of new faces and some good riding. The sections looked easy 

but you had to be on you game to clean many of them. Lots of 5’s and three’s in the advance 

class, I think Barnett had only one 5 for the day.  

The Intermediate class was the biggest of the day with 8 riders. I didn’t get the opportunity to 

view that class ride but the pictures provide some nice shots. I know they had a lot of fun in 

talking with them after the meet. 

The Sportsman class had 5 riders; the scores were in a close range of each other providing stiff 

competition between the guys. Rick Schill took the win with 52 pts. with Rusty Lacy posting a 

53pts. Good riding.  

All in all a great day to ride trials, I also want to thank Bob’s father Jim for allowing CVOTC use 

of his property. 

Next meet will be in Sanford, NC, we’ll be having a two day meet at Greg’s June 7 & 8, so come 

out and test your skills. Looking to have a good turnout and great ride. 

Gary Heyer – The Prez. 

 


